
Printed on: 08/10/2020 09:10:09

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

06/10/2020  17:11:502020/3810/T NOBJ Simon lepper  We completely support felling this tree. The species is very intrusive. It blocks light as well as drops leaves 

and saplings which grow quickly in the ground. Its branches have also started to grow over the roof of the 

council flats on Mornington Place. If it isn't taken down then this will ultimately cause damage to these 

properties.
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